


Reminders:

● This week is red.  Our class will have gym all week.  Tennis shoes should be

worn or brought each day.

● If you have not completed your school forms via your child’s PASS account,

please log in and do so.  It is called the 2022-2023 Update.  If you need

your PASS account information, please contact the office.

● Our library day will be Thursday.  Students will be able to check out and

bring home one book this Thursday.  Books should be returned each

Thursday.

● Friday’s Spirit Day is TBD!

● Please see Mrs. Hawk’s newsletter for a link to join PTA.  You do not have to

attend meetings to be a member.  They would love to have your support!

● Water bottles are allowed during the day but should be completely closeable

(screw on lid).

● Your student may bring a snack to eat in the morning during breakfast.

Please pack his/her snack separate from his/her lunch to save time digging

through lunches!  He/she should be able to manage the snack on his/her own.

Thank you!

● Your child should be practicing his/her student ID if it is new to him/her.

This serves as a lunch number and a computer logon.

● Students will be needing headphones for Chromebook use.  If you have not

yet sent a pair, please do so.  Headphones that go over the ears seem to

work much better than earbuds for our first graders.

● Our classroom can be chilly with the air conditioning on.  If your child tends

to be cold, you may want to send a zip-up sweatshirt or sweater to keep in

his/her backpack.  Please make sure he/she can put it on and take it off

easily.

● Take some time to practice shoe tying with your first grader if needed.


